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 Proposal for a Supplement to the 01 series 
of amendments to UN Regulation No. 149

I.	Proposal

Add new paragraph 5.3.3.8.2.:
“5.3.3.8.2.	In case a Driver Assistance Projection is approved as part of the driving-beam light distribution an indication shall be made in the communication form in Annex 1.”

Annex 1, add new paragraph 9.2.10.7.:
“9.2.10.7.	The adaptive main-beam may produce Driver Assistance Projection according to UN Regulation No. 48:  yes/no2 ”



II.	Justification

Headlamps may be able to produce Driver Assistance Projection according to UN Regulation No. 48 if the pertinent requirements of UN Regulation No. 149 are fulfilled. In order to have a clear statement whether the approval of the headlamp include this ability or not it is proposed to integrate this information in the communication form in Annex 1 of UN Regulation No. 149.
